
   

 

 

 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: chris lane 
Sent: 26 November 2017 12:38 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Clennon Valley 

To whom it may concern, 

I wish to support the designation of Clennon Valley as a Local Green Space (LGS) in accordance with the 
proposals in the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and wish to express my concern that the proposed 
designation has been objected to by the Torbay Development Agency on behalf of Torbay Council. 

This is great area for local wildlife with the swans and a good recreational area for local sports.  

Kind regards 
Chris Lane 
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